
October 30, 2019 

1000 Michigan Ave.  
Orofino, Idaho 83544 
Phone:  208 476 4212 

Fax :  208 476 0145 

 “Find the Best in every one of our Students.”  

      

Calendar of Events 

Oct. 31  Parent/teacher/student conferences 7:30-
4:00  NO SCHOOL for elementary students 

Nov. 2  OES Shop for Schools, 9am-5pm OES gym; Daylight 
Saving Time...set clocks back one hour 

Nov. 4  Picture retakes; new office procedures take effect at 
OES 

Nov. 11 Veteran’s Day Assembly, OES gym, 2:15 

Nov. 13  Zaniac Assembly 10:00 OES gym 

 

Nov. 18 School Board Meeting, 7:00 pm Timberline 

Nov. 26  Star Student breakfast 8am OES gym 

Nov. 27-28NO SCHOOL   Happy Thanksgiving 

 

 

 

Orofino Elementary School  
Where 

Mini Maniacs are Crazy about 

Learning 

 New Office Procedures are coming to 
OES… 

 
Your child’s safety and security are very important to us.  
During the last hour of the day, students are moving to 
various learning environments and it is difficult to get a 
last minute message to them before the dismissal bell 
rings.  We want to be confident that our students will 

arrive safely at their intended destination and we want 
your student to feel secure in knowing their plans in 

advance.  While we realize it will be necessary to change 
occasionally, please provide your child and his/her 

teacher with a consistent after school directive. 
 

If you need to make a change to your child’s 
dismissal plans during the day, please send a note 

to your child’s teacher OR call the office before 2:00 
pm. We will no longer be taking requests for 

changes in after school plans after 2:00pm daily and 
will refer to the established after school directive if a 

question arises. 
 

Thank you for your continued compliance with our 
building procedures as we work to keep our learning 
environment and your students as safe as possible. 

                                                             
 

 

               NO SCHOOL 
       THURSDAY, OCTOBER 31 

 
School will not be in session for  OES 
students Thursday, October 31, due to parent/

teacher/student conferences.  To confirm a con-
ference time please contact the office at 476-4212 

 
The fall book fair will be open to families during 

this time.   
Please be sure to check out our lost and found area 

for any items your child may be missing such as 
jackets, lunchboxes, etc. 

 

  Picture Re-Takes 

Monday, November 4 

 

Picture retakes will be Monday, November 4th.  If your 

student needs to have photos retaken, please send the 

original photos back with them to the photographer 

on that day.  New students or those who did not get 

their picture taken previously and would like to, can 

pick up a picture form at the office.  For questions or 

more information, please call 476-4212. 

 

 

OES Teachers Participate in Annual 
Scratch For Schools Event 

 

Mrs. Falk, Mrs. Roeper and Mrs. Bushey repre-

sented OES at the annual Scratch for Schools 

Event  sponsored by the Idaho Lottery.  The 

teacher team scratched a total of 250 tickets and 

were awarded $193 on behalf of our school.  

Thank-you to our team for participating!  



 

 

It’s Time for the Turkey Trot! 
 

 

In the month of November, students will 
receive a turkey trot mileage card to 
participate in mileage club.  When stu-
dents walk one lap they earn a punch 
on their card. The goal is to fill one 
card, which is 20 laps or 5 
miles.  Students who participate in mile-
age club 
and fill 
their tur-
key trot 
card will 
earn a 
turkey 
token. 
Get mov-
ing OES! 

 

As we approach the holiday sea-

son, the staff and students at OES 

would like to wish you all a Happy 

Thanksgiving.  We are so grateful 

for the many ways that our com-

munity continues to support our 

youth. 


